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28 November 2024 

Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems 
Reference Tariff Variation – 1 January 2025 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved an annual reference tariff variation for the ATCO 
Gas Australia’s Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems (GDS) to apply from 1 January 
2025.  The approved reference tariffs are consistent with the ERA’s approved access arrangement 
for ATCO’s GDS, released on 8 November 2024. 

The GDS access arrangement includes provisions for an annual tariff variation to account for 
differences between the forecast and actual inflation. 
The new reference tariffs are effective from 1 January 2025.  ATCO’s proposal and the approved 
reference tariffs are available on the ERA website. 
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